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I am saddened to see this bill being presented. What appears to be an attack on 
parent's right is quite blatant. This is going to have such an adverse effect on the 
state's population. Whether we become a sanctuary state for others to flock to in order
to obtain this treatment, or parents pulling their kids from public schools and likely 
suing schools or agency for the grooming being conducted. 
In the sci-fi world, we've seen books and films based on genetic engineering. 
Changing hair color, skin color, physical stature of an embryo before birth. Perhaps 
aborting the baby because it didn't live up to Quality Standards. That is scary. Is this 
one of the first steps in this endeavor? Changing from one's biological sex to 
something that at as young as 12 can decide they feel like the opposite sex? Fine let 
them feel that way. Things all too often change as you age. At 12 I wanted to be a 
cowboy, then GI Joe and or SWAT. But I'm none of those... Because I changed. We 
have no business encouraging our youths to change their sex. Encouraging them, 
Enabling them... This is best left for them to decide when they are older. When they 
can legally make decisions for themselves. I encourage you to not pass such an 
egregious attack on parents' rights to know and be informed. Not to mention the 
violation of gods plans for all of us.


